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JUNE 4, 2002 

DIVISION OF THE COMMISSION CLERK AND ADMINISTRATIVE 
SERVICES 

OFFICE OF THE GENEFWL COUNSEL (BANKS) 

DOCKET NO. 011392-TP- COMPLAINT OF AT&T COMMUNICATIONS OF 
THE SOUTHERN STATES, INC. D/B/A AT&T, TCG SOUTH FLORIDA 
AND AT&T BROADBAND PHONE OF FLORIDA, LLC D/B/A AT&T 
DIGITAL PHONE AGAINST BELLSOUTH TELECOMMUNICATIONS, INC. 
FOR IMPROPER USE AND TREATMENT OF CERTAIN NXX CODES. 

Please PLACE IN DOCKET file. 
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May 30,2002 

BY HAND DELIVERY 
Felicia Banks, Esq. 
Competitive Markets and Enforcement 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Docket No. 01 1392-TP - AT&T Complaint on Oddball Codes 

Dear Ms. Banks, 

This letter is to inform you of the status of the discussions between AT&T and BellSouth 
regarding AT&T’s complaint against BellSouth for blocking calls to Oddball Codes and for 
BellSouth’s refusal to port telephone numbers assigned Erom Oddball Codes. 

Technical personnel from both AT&T and BellSouth have met and conducted a number 
of tests. As a result of those meetings, additional tests have been conducted by AT&T. At this 
time there are still certain calls to 954-930 numbers that still do not complete. AT&T is still 
working on this problem and will consult with BellSouth regarding these problems. We do not 
have an estimate of the time to resolve these problems but do not anticipate that the resolution 
will iaks a great deal more time. Notwithstanding, it appears that the problems that are the basis 
of the AT&T complaint are “solvable” and will be solved. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (850) 425-5209. 

Sincerely, I 

cc: Mr. Stan Greer 


